UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY

THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

ADDRESS OFFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO

Salonika Relay Base
May 25, 1956

Mr, Harry Eolm
Torogatan 62
Enskedey, Sweden

Dear ¥Wr, Holm:

The Voice of America radio station in Salonika
is pleased to acknowledge receipt of your reception report
of May 16, 1955,

The frequency listed and the details of trans-

mission correspond with this station's transmission sche-
dule.

Very truly yours,

Salonika Relay Rase

/nw



